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Hello Families!
Happy Friday! What a fun and full week! This week we worked hard on mastering the letter “b”, did more work on the pumpkin life cycle, and made pumpkin butter at the end of the week.  The gym was filled with smells of cinnamon and pumpkin today and it really felt like a fun fall day.  We collected adjectives about the pumpkin butter and made a chart of our reactions to the taste, smell and texture. I will be sending home a recipe soon so you can make it at home too! Here are some of the other things that we worked on this week:
· Reported the Weekend News
· Sang a new song (Peace like a River)
· Watched some videos about how pumpkins grow
· Traced the letter “B”
· Wrote independently the letter “B”
· Practiced counting pumpkins using a 10 frame
· Created Halloween themed characters for the wall
· Made pumpkin art
· Wrote a class recipe for pumpkin butter
· Made an “about the author” page for our harvest book
· Started our first chapter book! Geronimo Stilton- A Pumpkin Mystery
Next week will be a short “mini” week.  We will be finishing our Harvest unit with our last week of Pumpkins and practicing with the letter “I”.  This upcoming week will be all about “publishing” our Harvest books and getting them ready to present to families during conferences.  I am very much looking forward to chatting with you all about your kids and all the hard work that they have been doing in class.  If you have not yet signed up for a conference, please make sure to do so! If the times available do not work for your family, or if you need a translator during your conference please let me know.  
Thank you, and as usual, please reach out with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,


Ms. Bozarth
